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10 Reasons to Sign up for the Church Retreat 
Registration deadline - October 26th  |   Retreat: Nov 15-16"

!
Registration form here:!

 http://www.nyapc.org/all-church-retreat1/!

1.   Wake up surrounded by nature.!
2.  Connect with old friends and make new ones through small-
group story telling, hiking, and over meal-fellowship. !
3.  Scholarships are available for individuals and families. Just 
email Alice (alice.tewell@nyapc.org).!
4.   A Saturday evening bonfire with Smores and games to follow! !
5.   A Sunday morning pre-worship Hymn sing! !
6.  Practice engaging the Bible with all senses. !
7.  Devotional Time. !
8.  Worship surrounded by the beauty of nature !
9. Special programs for children and daycare provided.!
10. Good meals provided.  No need to cook! !!
Sign up now by emailing Karen Dunlap (shakescene@aol.com) 
with registration form.  Please mail payment to Karen, camp 
register at 5430 21st Street N. Arlington, 22205.  Make checks 
payable to The New York Avenue Presbyterian church with “All 
church retreat” in the memo.  Unless you have talked about a 
scholarship with Alice, all registrations must include payment and 
will be confirmed with an email from Karen. !!
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CONGRATULATIONS to the 
WEST FAMILY! 

Luke Nathaniel West was 
born Oct 7th at 12:49 pm! 

Coming Up!  

• October 19:  8:45 service.  
Baptism of Charlotte Dewhurst!  

• Child Protection Policy Training - 
During Sunday School on 
October 19 (to help with Sunday 
School, Worship Play or the 
Nursery if you haven't yet been 
trained) 

• Service of Installation for your 
Associate Pastor. But this service 
is NOT just about ME…It is a 
service of WORSHIP.  It is a 
service that celebrates the LIFE 
of NYAVE Church, our 
relationship to National Capital 
Presbytery, and our future 
dreaming together.  Here are the 
details for the day:  

•  If we have an additional 
helper for 11, we will offer 
WORSHIP PLAY at both the 
8:45 and 11 am services.) 

• 12:15 pm  LUNCH  catered by 
District Taco for all in Peter 
Marshall Hall @ 12 pm.   

• Service 2 pm - October 26th.  
The Upper Elementary Choir 
will be singing. 

• Child Care is available until 4 
pm and parking is available 
until 5 pm.   

NY AVE CHILDREN AND YOUTH 
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Pictures of Meadowkirk…. Rest. Relax. Renew.
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